

Milwaukee150 1846)1996

Office of the City Clerk

Ronald D. Leonhardt

City Clerk

Carolyn Hill Robertson

Deputy City Clerk

December 21, 2004

Darnell Beal 8950 N. 86th St. Milwaukee, WI 53224

Dear Mr. Beal:

This is to notify you that on Tuesday, December 7, 2004 the City's Utilities and Licenses Committee voted to recommend to the City's Common Council that your application for a Public Passenger Vehicle Driver's license be denied. The Committee made such a recommendation based upon your failure to appear at the Committee hearing despite being provided timely notice of the hearing date.

On Tuesday, December 21, 2004 the Common Council considered the Committee's recommendation regarding your application. On that date, the Common Council adopted the Committee's recommendation and denied your application.

You are eligible for a refund of your license fees by bringing in your receipt or filing an affidavit for refund within one year to date of action with the License Division, Room 105, City Hall.

RONALD D. LEONHARDT

City Clerk

Common Council/City Clerk's Office - License Division File041107

cc:



Milwaukee150 1846) 1996

Office of the City Clerk

Ronald D. Leonhardt

City Clerk

Carolyn Hill Robertson

Deputy City Clerk

December 21, 2004

Gina Horn 5965 S. Phillips St. Greenfield, WI 53221

Dear Ms. Horn:

This is to notify you that on Tuesday, December 7, 2004 the City's Utilities and Licenses Committee voted to recommend to the City's Common Council that your application for a Class "D" Bartender license be denied. The Committee made such a recommendation based upon your failure to appear at the Committee hearing despite being provided timely notice of the hearing date.

On Tuesday, December 21, 2004 the Common Council considered the Committee's recommendation regarding your application. On that date, the Common Council adopted the Committee's recommendation and denied your application.

You are eligible for a refund of your license fees, except for a \$21 administrative fee, by bringing in your receipt or filing an affidavit for refund within one year to date of action with the License Division, Room 105, City Hall.

//

RONALD D. LEONHARDI

City Clerk

cc: Common Council/City Clerk's Office - License Division

File041107



Office of the City Clerk

Milwaukee150 1846) 1996

Ronald D. Leonhardt

City Clerk

Carolyn Hill Robertson

Deputy City Clerk

December 21, 2004

Lloyd Buckner 1534 S. 90th St. West Allis, WI 53214

Dear Mr. Buckner:

This is to notify you that on Tuesday, December 7, 2004 the City's Utilities and Licenses Committee voted to recommend to the City's Common Council that your application for a Public Passenger Vehicle Driver's license be denied. The Committee made such a recommendation based upon your failure to appear at the Committee hearing despite being provided timely notice of the hearing date.

On Tuesday, December 21, 2004 the Common Council considered the Committee's recommendation regarding your application. On that date, the Common Council adopted the Committee's recommendation and denied your application.

You are eligible for a refund of your license fees by bringing in your receipt or filing an affidavit for refund within one year to date of action with the License Division, Room 105, City Hall.

RONALD D. LEONHARDT

City Clerk

cc: Common Council/City Clerk's Office - License Division File041107



Milwaukee150 1846) 1996

Office of the City Clerk

Ronald D. Leonhardt

Jily Clerk

Carolyn Hill Robertson

Deputy City Clerk

December 21, 2004

Ronald Senner 5996 N. Maple Ave. W239 Sussex, WI 53089

Dear Mr. Senner:

This is to notify you that on Tuesday, December 7, 2004 the City's Utilities and Licenses Committee voted to recommend to the City's Common Council that your application for a Public Passenger Vehicle Driver's license be denied. The Committee made such a recommendation based upon your failure to appear at the Committee hearing despite being provided timely notice of the hearing date.

On Tuesday, December 21, 2004 the Common Council considered the Committee's recommendation regarding your application. On that date, the Common Council adopted the Committee's recommendation and denied your application.

You are eligible for a refund of your license fees by bringing in your receipt or filing an affidavit for refund within one year to date of action with the License Division, Room 105, City Hall.

PONALD D. LEONHARD

City Clerk

cc: Common Council/City Clerk's Office - License Division

File041107



Mihvaukee 150 1846) 1996

Office of the City Clerk

Ronald D. Leonhardt

City Clerk

Carolyn Hill Robertson

Deputy City Clerk

December 21, 2004

Kasey Herd 9580 W. Fond du Lac Ave. #21 Milwaukee, WI 53225

Dear Ms. Herd:

This is to notify you that on Tuesday, December 7, 2004 the City's Utilities and Licenses Committee voted to recommend to the City's Common Council that your application for a Class "D" Bartender license be denied. The Committee made such a recommendation based upon your failure to appear at the Committee hearing despite being provided timely notice of the hearing date.

On Tuesday, December 21, 2004 the Common Council considered the Committee's recommendation regarding your application. On that date, the Common Council adopted the Committee's recommendation and denied your application.

You are eligible for a refund of your license fees, except for a \$21 administrative fee, by bringing in your receipt or filing an affidavit for refund within one year to date of action with the License Division, Room 105, City Hall.

1/

RONALD D. LEONHARDT

City Clerk

ce: Common Council/City Clerk's Office - License Division

File041107



Milwaukee 15(1)

Office of the City Clerk

Ronald D. Leonhardt

City Clerk

Carolyn Hill Robertson

Deputy City Clerk

December 21, 2004

Jeremy Novy 1706 E. Thomas Ave. #A Milwaukee, WI 53211

Dear Mr. Novy:

This is to notify you that on Tuesday, December 7, 2004 the City's Utilities and Licenses Committee voted to recommend to the City's Common Council that your application for a Class "D" Bartender license be denied. The Committee made such a recommendation based upon the police department report, which was provided to you along with the notice of hearing.

On Tuesday, December 21, 2004 the Common Council considered the Committee's recommendation regarding your application. On that date, the Common Council adopted the Committee's recommendation and denied your application.

You are eligible for a refund of your license fees, except for a \$21 administrative fee, by bringing in your receipt or filing an affidavit for refund within one year to date of action with the License Division, Room 105, City Hall. Pursuant to sec. 90-5-9-c, Milwaukee Code of Ordinances, you may not reapply for a license within 12 months of the date of denial.

Sincerely,

RONALD D. LEONHARDT

City Clerk

cc: Common Council/City Clerk's Office - License Division File041107



Office of the City Clerk



Ronald D. Leonhardt

City Clerk

Carolyn Hill Robertson

Deputy City Clerk

December 21, 2004

Sheyla Rabelo 3038 W. Iona Terrace Milwaukee, WI 53221

Dear Ms. Rabelo:

This is to notify you that on Tuesday, December 7, 2004, the Utilities and Licenses Committee voted to recommend to the Common Council that your application for a Class "B" Tavern license for the premises at 107 W. Mitchell St. ("Latin Flava") be denied. The Committee made such recommendation based upon the concentration of existing alcohol outlets in the area of 107 W. Mitchell St.

On Tuesday, December 21, 2004, the Common Council considered the Committee's recommendation regarding your application. On that date, the Council adopted the Committee's recommendation and denied your application.

You are eligible for a refund of your license fees, except for a \$50 administrative fee, by bringing in your receipt or filing an affidavit for refund within one year to date of action with the License Division, Room, 105, City Hall.

Sincerely,

RONALD D. LEONHARDT

City Clerk

cc: City Clerk's Office – License Division CCFN 041107



Office of the City Clerk

Milwaukee150

Ronald D. Leonhardt

City Clerk

Carolyn Hill Robertson

Deputy City Clerk

December 21, 2004

Jose Vidrio 2332 S. 12th St. Milwaukee, WI 53215

Dear Mr. Vidrio:

This is to notify you that on Tuesday, December 7, 2004, the Utilities and Licenses Committee voted to recommend to the Common Council that your application for a Class "B" Tavern license for the premises at 2000 W. Lincoln Ave. ("Vidrio Taco Bar") be denied. The Committee made such recommendation based upon the concentration of existing alcohol outlets in the area of 2000 W. Lincoln Ave.

On Tuesday, December 21, 2004, the Common Council considered the Committee's recommendation regarding your application. On that date, the Council adopted the Committee's recommendation and denied your application.

You are eligible for a refund of your license fees, except for a \$50 administrative fee, by bringing in your receipt or filing an affidavit for refund within one year to date of action with the License Division, Room, 105, City Hall.

Sineerely.

RONALD D. LEONHARDT

City Clerk

cc: City Clerk's Office - License Division

ed Oleonha De

CCFN 041107